St Paul’s School

Netball Supporters’ Group

NETBALL SUPPORTERS’ GROUP REPORT 29/4/2014

The NSG held their meeting on Monday 22th Apr with 6 attendees and 3 apologies.
We held the canteen and car park at the Holt Bolt on 30 March. We raised in excess of $1300.

Three teams travelled to Sunshine Coast during the holidays for the Matthew Flinders Carnival. All teams played
well and showed great SPS spirit. A good fun day.

Netball Development Afternoon for the Juniors will be held this Wednesday and for the Seniors, this Sunday
morning. Professional coaches have been engaged for both sessions.

All teams started off well as the season started last weekend.

Debbie Lever
President



